[image: image1.jpg]9

=
S
o
=
e,
+ O

e






 MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE ZOOM  MEETING Tuesday 19th May  2020 10.30am
_____________________________________________________________________

 ATTENDING                                                                                     

Chairman Peter Smith (PS)  Secretary Rosey Foster (RF)Treasurer Phil Jones (PJ)
Men’s Captain Tom Wesolowski (TW)  Men’s Vice Captain Mark Pearce (MP)
Ladies’  Captain Jess Howard (JH)  Ladies’ Vice Captain Jane Pugh  

General Manager Jonathan Gray (JG)  

1   APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE
  




None









Actions
2.  Chairman:  

2.1 PS welcomed everyone to the meeting being held via Zoom owing to the government restrictions on group meetings during the current Covid19  Pandemic.

2.2  PS on behalf of the MC thanked JG and the staff team at Hoebridge for their exceptional hard work in preparing for the re-opening of the three golf courses and Pirate Island at short notice.      
3.   General Manager

JG acknowledged the thanks and would pass on the comments to the staff.

3.1  Following the re-opening of the three course with 10 min tee times for single or two players, 8 minute tee times will be resumed with appropriate social distancing  from  26.5.20.  This change  has been posted out to members.  

3.2  Two admin staff have returned to continue with the membership renewal work

3.3  The Driving range is being marshalled to ensure social distancing 
3.4 Professional coaching will be resumed as soon as possible within the PGA and EG requirements. 

3.5 PS and TW enquired when competitive golf could start using blocked tee times but JG did not think this would be possible until the start of June at the earliest.  The restrictions on groups and people gathering together eg roll-up for golf would not be allowed within the current restrictions.  

3.6 JH  and JP stated there was confusion re green fee charges for members especially at weekends.  JG agreed to clarify this as soon as possible 
       JG
3.7. TW is preparing plans to reschedule Championships later in the year.  Some 
Single matches may resume within current restrictions.

3.8 JH  reported all ladies matches and  diary events have been cancelled  or postponed  until end June , including lady captains  away day.  It is hoped that the ladies club championships will be rescheduled in the autumn  as  well as charity day.
3.9 Ladies Stableford and medal competitions could be restarted with individual players submitting a copy of their card on-line. 

3.10 PS suggested that information could be sent to members to keep them informed of possible rearranged competitions as soon as practicable. (Completed 22.5.20) 






  TW/JH
 4.  Treasurer
4.1  PS thanked PJ for his detailed review  of the potential  impact of Covid19 on club finances.

4.2  PJ stated that a good deal depended on the receipts of membership renewals which could well show a reduction. 

4.3  A number of other uncertainties were discussed including  refunds for competitions already entered eg Pairs and Mixed Pairs.  It was agreed in principle that fees would roll forward to 2021.  Exceptions to be on a case by case basis and refunds only by BACS eg: those who do not renew and leave the club.
4.4 The future arrangements for external competitions eg NAPGC and Annodata to be confirmed








           JH
4.5  Half year club competition entry form fee  confirmed at 50% from 1.10.20
RF 

4.6  RF confirmed that Surrey Ladies  competitions have been cancelled.  All Surrey Men’s competitions are postponed until the end of June, this will be reviewed at the end of this month. Surrey intend to start the KO competitions up again later in the year, as long as it is safe to do so, and carry them over the winter months with the finals being played in March/April 20201, but Surrey will advise everyone when this is confirmed.  Updates are posted on the  News section of the Surrey Golf website
http://www.surreygolf.org

4.7 Decision on Golf Union fees and club membership fees by staff members was deferred for time being

4.8 Planned capital items of expenditure.  Website development considered a priority.  MP to seek update from CSI.





MP
4.9 It was agreed not to commit any expenditure for 2021 Men’s Winter League yet.

4.10 PJ requested information on member renewals and new member lists required to enable invoicing for club funds income.  



                       PJ/JG
4.11 PJ has planned a budget meeting in July in preparation for 2021/22

Next meeting: Thursday 16th July 10.30  (tbc)
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